
 

 

 
 
 
Welcome Camp Northwoods Families, 
 
We would first like to extend our appreciation and excitement that you have decided 
to join us for what is sure to be another fun-filled and memorable summer at Camp 
Northwoods.   
 
Second, we’d like to introduce you to our new camp motto: 
 

MAKE SUMMER COUNT! 
 
As co-directors, we came up with this simple and effective catch phrase to briefly 
sum up what the Office of Special Programs, as well as our dedicated staff,  who 
work tirelessly to accomplish for your child every day at camp.  We intend to make 
every one of our campers’ summers count through enriching physical activity, arts 
and crafts, theme days, science projects, experiencing the great outdoors, field trips, 
and much more! 
 
No day will be wasted this summer as planning has already begun.  Swimming in the 
pool, hiking in the woods, basketball and Two-Square games, hula hoops and 
exciting hands on activities all await your child.  As well as many new surprises!   
 
Scheduling, planning activities, and camp discussions are already underway.  
Summer will be here before we know it, and we are looking very much forward to 
taking advantage of all that is offered by Skidmore’s vast campus and facility for our 
campers.    
 
Please feel free to contact us with questions at any time. The number at Falstaff’s is 
518-580-8116 (prior to June 30 please call 518-580-5596) and our camp email is 
campnorthwoods@skidmore.edu. We anticipate easy and open communication 
throughout the summer. 
 
With warm regards, 
 
Ellen Mattison and Jake Zanetti 
Co-Directors of Camp Northwoods 
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